
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
9 November 2016  
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
 
 
Re: Association of Municipalities of Ontario – Health Task Force 
 
 
I have recently joined the Association of Municipalities of Ontario’s Health Task Force.  This is a 
new task force established to form the association’s advocacy strategy and positions on health 
policy issues in Ontario.  The focus of the task force is to address issues including asks by the 
municipal sector in regards to health care, for example, land ambulance, hospital funding, and 
physician recruitment. 
 
I respectfully request to be REIMBURSED for my expenses associated with attending the 2016/17 
meetings of this Task Force outside my annual expense allocation, subject to the annual budget 
approval process, and in accordance with Council’s Travel and Business Expense Policy 28(1). 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
 
 
 
Jesse Helmer 
Councillor, Ward 4 


